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') Commonwealth Edison~
11 - 72 W;st Ad:rns Strut. Chicago. Ilknois

2 Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767"

L/ Chicago Illinois 60690

September 13, 1983

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
,

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
Environmental Report - OL Stage
NRC Docket Nos. 50-456/457

References: (a) B. J. Youngblood letter to
D. L. Farrar dated July 22, 1983

(b) D. L. Farrar letter to
H. R. Denton dated August 31, 1983

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter is an affidavit notifying th?. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission that copies of Amendment 3 of the Braidwood Station Environmental
Report - Operating License Stage, submitted to your office with reference
(b), have been distributed to the agencies, officials and individuals on the
distribution list as instructed by the Commission and in accordance with
your regulations (10 CFR 2.101).

Please address any questions, regarding this matter to this
office.
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E. Doug a artz
Nuclear censing Administrator
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